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We	 take	 great	 pleasure	 in	 inviting	 you	 to	 attend	 the	 first	 IEF-KAPSARC	 Speakers	 Series	 on	 Thursday,	 12	
November	from	11.00	to	12.30	featuring	a	lecture	on	“Energy	Outlook	2015:	Impact	of	the	Oil	Price	Fall	and	
Pragmatic	Approaches	 to	Climate	Change”	 that	will	 be	presented	at	 the	Headquarters	of	 the	 International	
Energy	Forum	(IEF)	by:		

	
Mr	Masakazu	Toyoda,	

CEO	and	Chairman	of	the	Institute	of	Energy	Economics,	Japan		
	
	
Mr	Toyoda	has	been	CEO	and	Chairman	of	 the	 Institute	of	Energy	Economics,	 Japan	 since	 July	2010.	 	He	 is	
currently	 also	 a	Member	 of	 the	 International	 Advisory	 Board	 of	 the	 King	 Abdullah	 Petroleum	 Studies	 and	
Research	Centre	(KAPSARC)	and	of	the	Brunei	National	Energy	Research	Institute,	and	a	Board	Member	of	the	
Accenture	Global	Energy	Board	and	Oxford	Institute	of	Energy	Studies	among	other	internationally	renowned	
institutions.	
	
Prior	to	becoming	the	CEO	and	Chairman	of	IEEJ,	Mr	Toyoda	held	a	succession	of	senior	positions	within	the	
government	 of	 the	 Japan	 including	 that	 of	 Vice	Minister	 for	 International	 Affairs	 (2007-2008)	 and	 Director	
General	 in	 various	 key	 departments	 in	 the	 Ministry	 of	 Industry,	 Trade	 and	 Investment	 and	 Ministry	 of	
Economy	 Trade	 and	 Industry	 (1996-2007).	Mr	 Toyoda	 is	 a	 graduate	 of	 the	 University	 of	 Tokyo	 (1973)	 and	
holds	 a	Master	 in	 Public	 Affairs	 from	 The	Woodrow	Wilson	 School	 of	 Public	 and	 International	 Affairs	 and	
Princeton	University.	 In	his	early	 career	Mr	Toyoda	worked	at	 the	 International	Energy	Agency	 from	 (1983-
1987).			
	
Coffee	will	be	served	from	11.00am.	The	lecture	itself	is	scheduled	for	11.30	and	a	light	lunch	will	be	served	in	
the	lobby	immediately	after.	Please	confirm	your	attendance	by	Tuesday	10	November	to	Ms.	Arianna	Khan	
by	telephone	48100	00	ext	305	or	by	email	(arianna.khan@ief.org).	
	
We	hope	you	can	join	us	on	12	November.	
	

Yours	sincerely	
	
	

	 	 	
Aldo	Flores-Quiroga	 Sami	Al-Ashgar	
Secretary	General	

IEF	
President	
KAPSARC	

	
	  


